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At its meetings in June and July, the Committee has been updated on the then current position regarding the reconfiguration of the PCTs in Essex.

Set out below is the current position in the county:-
(a) Pam Court (Chief Executive, NHS South West Essex) has been appointed to head the transformation programme work, as Essex Transition Lead Chief Executive.

(b) Andrew Pike will act as interim Chief Executive in South West Essex during her secondment.

(c) David Barron (Chair, NHS Mid Essex) will act as the lead Chair for the five PCTs in this work.
(d) Dr Rory Macrae and Barbara Stuttle will provide clinical leadership to the Transition Team, and Wendy Smith will be the communications advisor.

(e) A major event for all commissioning GPs and managers, to examine national exemplars in clinically led and GP led commissioning, will be held in September.

(f) A ‘managed vacancies’ protocol has been adopted.

The Chief Executive of the NHS in England published some national guidance on 29 July and a copy of this is attached.
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